
Printed on: 04/03/2022 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/03/2022  16:55:462021/6021/P COMMNT sylvaine and 

Akshay Krishnan

We support the proposal based on our understanding that:

- it will be subject to party wall agreement with our building (25 Buckland crescent), based on surveyor¿s 

report provided by the party requesting the extension. 

- the extension will be no higher and no longer than the 25a rear garden extension

03/03/2022  12:43:372021/6021/P INT Bart Vanneste It would be helpful to know how far exactly the proposed 27 addition would extend to ensure it¿s consistent 

with the existing 25 addition. Sheet 1214-E2-0111 shows the measurement relative to the 25 addition. 

However, the 25 addition appears excessively tilted relative to the main building. Furthermore, the 

measurement of the 25 addition on 1214-E2-0100 may be inaccurate as it¿s shown from a setback of the 

building whereas such setback does not exist.

I would object to a separation on the upper ground floor level between 25 and 27 higher than currently in place 

to avoid climbing access to the first floor level. In any case, alterations or additions to the boundary wall 

require consent from the wall¿s owners.
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